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THIS WEEK IN GRIZZLY
COUNTRY....1.

This is a normal week at
Arrowhead. We will
focus on teaching and
learning!

December 1, 2024

2.IMPORTANT INFO
Great news! Mrs. Hungerford has
accepted the open specials teacher
position! She enjoyed teaching art
and music last year and is excited
to fill that role again this year! 

Because bus service is available
again, morning supervision hours
will be adjusting. We will continue
to have 7:35 am open doors until
we return from Christmas Break. On
January 6, 2025, new supervision
hours will be at 7:45 am. 



The next activity
day is 
December 13:
Museum of the
Rockies Activity Day

January 10: 3rd-8th
Bridger Bowl Ski
Day

ACTIVITY DAY4.

3. UPCOMING EVENTS

ARROWHEAD SCHOOL FACEBOOK
www.arrowheadk8.com

12/13 Activity Day

12/19 1:30 Dismissal
Christmas Break Send Off @ 1:10pm.
The students are preparing 15-20 minutes of Christmas carols
to share with our school community. This is going to occur a bit
differently than may have been done in the past. Beginning at
1:10 pm on Thursday, December 19th, our families and friends
will be invited in for a Christmas Break Send Off with cookies,
Hot Chocolate, and Apple Cider. Our students will be caroling
during this time while those in attendance enjoy their treats.
Families will then take their kiddos home for the Christmas
break. I will be setting up a zoom link livestream for those that
are unable to attend yet want to enjoy the caroling. This link
can be shared with family and friends. 

12/20-1/5 Christmas Break

Use the link to ‘like’ and follow 
our new Facebook page! 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61564407633256
https://www.arrowheadk8.com/

